Robert C.
Cole
& Assoc.

Certified Pubic Accountant
January 14, 2009

Records Section

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA. 98504-7250

RE: Rubatino Refuse Removal, Inc. G-58

Dear Secretary:

Enclosed herewith are proposed tariff 7, pages 3, 17-18, 20,22-3,25-6,29-30,32,35-7,39-
40 and 43 for Rubatino Refuse Removal, Inc., issued January 14, 2009 to become
effective March 1, 2009. The revisions are due to increases in Snohomish County
disposal fees from $89.00 per ton to $105.00 per ton (18%), labor, employee benefits,
postage, insurance and other operating expenses. The annual revenue increase is
approximately $924,960 or 5% of total revenue. The typical 1 can customer change is
approximately $1.69. Our last general rate increase was 2004.

In conjunction, we submit the following in regards to the revised pages.
Two (2) copies of revised pages
Electronic accounting information
Customer notices
Confidential info per WAC 480-09-015 for outside users

If we can provide any further information, please call Bob Cole at 206-525-2614.

Sincerely,

Ao

Enclosures
Cc: Chair-County Council

Member: AICPA, WSCPA, WRRA
10303 Meridian Ave N, Suite 201 Seattle, WA 98133 (206) 525-2614 Fax (206) 525-7842




